
DEC CRF Fund Investments
Peter Walke

Commissioner

Department of Environmental Conservation



CRF Investments

• ACCD Reallocated $300K of housing funds to support the changeout
of red-tagged above ground storage tanks
• Transfer happened in late November 

• DEC received support for the Joint Fiscal Committee to make more 
services available to Vermonters online
• In two months, we created a new online Permit Navigator: 

https://vermont.force.com/permitnavigator/s/
• More of our permits have been moved to online
• Both changes free up capacity to help underserved communities interact with 

our permitting processes

https://vermont.force.com/permitnavigator/s/







